
                                                                              

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                

          
   
  
   
  
   

   
                                                                                                                         
 
  
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
        

Academy Newsletter Friday 1st March 2024 

Spring Term 

Issue: 8 

 

This week it was the turn of Year 1 to visit Sidcup library. As you can see 

from the pictures, they had a great time browsing and picking their reading 

for pleasure books. 

The Year 4 children thoroughly enjoyed their Mr Egypt visit on Tuesday. 

It was a great immersive day where the children dressed up and heard first 

hand stories from Mr Egypt. 

Year 3 were also out and about this week. They braved the rain for their 

trip to the British Museum. This trip was reinforcing learning on Ancient 

Greece and the children enjoyed looking at the statues and artefacts in the 

museum. 

Just a reminder to keep collecting any coins (or notes) in your purple Lent 

boxes. The children will be having an assembly on Wednesday from the 

Catholic Children’s Society to explain where their money is going and the 

good causes they will be helping. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is next Thursday. Children will be dressing up as their 

favourite book character and we will be having a whole school parade with 

prizes being awarded to the best dressed boy and girl from each class. We 

like to award creativity and ingenuity so please do not spend a lot of 

money on a costume.  

Children are encouraged to bring in the book with their character in, if 

they have it. There will be opportunities throughout the day to speak about 

their costumes and their favourite book.  

Book tokens have been sent home today. You can exchange these at a 

number of retailers for the free £1 books. More information on the titles 

available can be found here  

Lateness 

If you are running late to collect your 

child from school, please go straight to 

Stars. Stars will allow you a grace period 

of 10 minutes. After 10 minutes you will 

be charged at the rate of a twilight 

session. 

The 10 minutes commences from the 

moment they finish school up until the 

child is collected from Stars (not the 

office or school premises). 

Going forward, parents will be asked to 

sign their child out of Stars so that there 

is no discrepancy on collection times. 

We appreciate there has been confusion 

in the past however this is our procedure 

as per our terms and conditions. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/
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Moses – Year 4 

Arthur – Year 5 

Chloe – Year 5 

Chloe – Year 5 

Soleil – Year 6 

 

   

VIRTUES AWARD – VIRTUES TO LIVE BY 

Self-Control 

 

 

 

 “But the Spirit produces love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, 

goodness, faithfulness, humility, and self-control.” Galatians 5:22-

23 

EYFS Sophia T 

Year 1 Ropa 

Year 2 Jane 

Year 3 n/a 

Year 4 Frankie 

Year 5 Marcel 

Year 6 Sheldon 

 

Nursery Star of the Week 

Miriam 

Attendance 
EYFS 94.2 

Year 1 96.7 

Year 2 97.7 

Year 3 96.7 

Year 4 93.1 

Year 5 95.0 

Year 6 97.8 

Whole School 96.26 

The winning class this week was Year 6 gaining two stars 

for achieving highest attendance. Year 2 gained 1 star for 

achieving over 97% 

How many children were late for school this 

week? 

 

 

47 
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Year 1 School Trip 
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Year 3 School Trip – The British Museum 
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Meeting with the SENDCO (Mr O’Dwyer) 

Please scan the QR code below should you wish to meet with Mr 

O’Dwyer. You may want to discuss an ongoing concern, or 

discuss a new concern all together.  

 

 

PTA Readathon 

Thank you to all of those that have returned 

their sponsor forms. The PTA are still 

accepting forms back so if you have any 

extra sponsors you would like to try and get 

or set yourself anymore challenges please 

feel free! 

Have fun reading! 

 

Price and Buckland 

Unfortunately, Price and Buckland have had to increase the 

cost in their school uniform. Over the past 12 months, 

inflation rates and interest rates have risen to levels not seen 

for quite some time. Whilst both are beginning to come 

down, salary rises (including the increase in the minimum 

wage), have meant their costs have increased overall. 

As a result, they had no choice but to increase some prices, 

many are staying the same such as the old style 2011 Polo 

Shirt. Also some are only going up just 50p such as the 

sweatshirts and cardigans. None of the regular garments 

shown on the website will be going up in price by more than 

50p or 5%. 

For online customers, the delivery charge remains 

unchanged and we continue to 

offer FREE returns, FREE delivery to school*, 

and FREE delivery on orders over a certain value. 
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Spring Term 
 
 

Amendments are highlighted and Cancellations are in red. 
Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes.  
 

Wednesday 6th March 2024 Catholic Children’s Society Lent Appeal Assembly 

Thursday 7th March 2024 World Book Day – dress as a book character 

Saturday 9th March 2024 Year 3 and 4 Cross Country – Crystal Palace 

Tuesday 12th March 2024 Year 5 and 6 Girls Football Match Biggin Hill Primary 

Wednesday 13th March 2024 Holi Assembly - Nabhi 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 Year 3 and 4 – Performing Arts Workshop (The Paper Allotment) 

Friday 22nd March 2024 Easter Mass – led by Year 3 

Monday 25th March 2024 Eggsibition entries in (more information to follow) 

Wednesday 27th March 2024  Easter Passion – Year 4 (more information to follow) 

Thursday 28th March 2024 School Closes at 2pm – No Twilight or Evening Stars 
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